Mohammad Al Faruque Received the EECS Professor of the Year 2015-16 Award

Mohammad Al Faruque has received the EECS Professor of the Year 2015-16 Award by the
Engineering Student Council (ESC). The award was announced during the National Engineers Week (E-
Week) 2016. For more information about the E-Week 2016 award please visit

http://engineering.uci.edu/news/2016/3/samueli-school-celebrates-e-week
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